e are proud to invite you to the latest AIGA Pescara experience!
e work everyday in an international professional environment and we need to improve our English skill.
e will meet to speak English together and we will deal with professional topics. We have just one rule: during
he meetiing we all must speak only English!
he event is meant for lawyers who believe that our job needs to evolve and to improve without territorial

he next speaker of the next meeting is Nicola Giampaolo and he provide us “A Brief Look at the EU Court of
ustice”, based on his professional experience.
he meeting will take place the 27th of February (next Wednesday), at 11,00 a.m. till 1,00 p.m., in the Library

room of the Bar Asociation of Pescara (Aula Scoponi).

The AIGA Pescara’s President
Avv. Giulio De Carolis




